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GARDEN OPEN DAY 
 

 

Thank you to all the families who attend-

ed the official opening of the school gar-

den at the weekend.  We were delighted 

with the turnout and felt the day was a 

real success.  Thank you for all those par-

ents/carers and friends who donated 

home-baking and raffle prizes.      We 

raised around £750 and this money will 

go towards supporting end of term 

school trips and the P7 leaver’s party. 

Thank you to all those who were involved 

in organ-

ising the event.  We are very proud of our 

garden and playground and look forward 

to developing the space even more. 

A few bags still availa-

ble at £5 . 

Please  come to the 

office or e-mail  

Carina.taylor@argyll-

bute.gov.uk 

Thank you to the parents and carers who 

completed the most recent Parental Ques-

tionnaire.  I am delighted with the respons-

es and appreciate the positivity within the 

returns.  Actions arising from this include: 

 We will invite parents into school more so 

that we can share the learning. 

 We will continue to use questionnaires and 

consultations to ensure your voice is heard 

and your ideas help shape our improve-

ments. 

 We will ask the Parent Council to share the 

work they do and continue to ensure you 

are all invited to join this forum. 

 We will refresh our Relationships Policy 

and share with you so that you are aware 

of how we manage behaviour and any in-

stances of bullying. 

 

QUESTIONNAIRE 
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The PTA are back up and running again now 

that we can organise events in school.  The 

PTA always welcomes new members so 

please watch out for the next meetings and 

events announced on Facebook.  Even if you 

are not on the committee you are welcome 

to help out at events which suit you.  Mon-

ey raised by the PTA support school trips, 

parties, buy new resources etc. 

The PTA are running a 

Beetle Drive on Thursday 

9th June from 6.30-8pm.  

It will be held in the 

school and all families are 

welcome and encouraged to join us.  Tickets 

cost £2 for adults and £1 for children.  Dis-

count for larger families.  Tickets include a 

cup of tea/coffee/juice and a biscuit.  Prizes 

for the winners.  Please come along and join 

the fun. 

PTA 

 

 

BEETLE DRIVE 
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Thank you to all who came to the P3’s Read, 

Write, Count  Gifting afternoon.  We wel-

comed in family of P3 pupils who took part 

in 3 activities linked to the items that were 

in each bag.  We had a 

reading station, a make 

a pledge station and a 

measuring station.  

Great fun was had by 

all!  

We are delighted to open our doors again 

for Stay and Play. It is held in our Dining Hall 

every Tuesday at 9.30am. Enquiries to: 

Laura.mitchell@argyll-bute.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Eco committee, past and present, 

had the fantastic opportunity to visit 

the Sky Academy Studios. Working col-

laboratively the children used cutting 

edge digital technology to  create their 

own news report on the impact of cli-

mate change. A very serious topic but a 

brilliant fun day.  

 

READ, WRITE , COUNT P3 

GIFTING AFTERNOON 

 

 

STAY AND PLAY 

 

 

SKY ACADEMY  

 

 


